
 

 

Plexconcil Circular dated 16.06.2020 

 

To, 

All the Members of the Council, 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Subject : Regarding members inputs on Tariff Concession on various products being traded under 
India- Korea CEPA 

 

 

As the members are aware that there are negotiations taking place between India and Korea under 
India-Korea CEPA. In this regard, the Department of Commerce, FT(NEA) Division is seeking 
members inputs on the subject mentioned above. 

 

Members are requested to provide the inputs in respect of the tariff lines which could be included in 
our request/offer list, on Indian HS lines i.e @8 digit ) for seeking tariff concession from Korea RP) 
and on Korean HS line i.e HS @ 10 digit (for grant of tariff concession to Korea). 

 

Kindly revert by 17.06.2020 to the undersigned at bharti@plexconcil.org 

 

Best regards 

 

Bharti Parave 

Assistant Director 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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